
 

 

 

 

                               Thursday 12th September 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,          

On Thursday 26th September 2024 and Friday 27th September 2024, Singlewell Primary 

School will be hosting a sponsored COLOUR RUN. Last year’s event proved very 

successful both in the enjoyment of the school community and in terms of the generous 

funds raised!  

Each child will take part by completing laps around the field while a rainbow of powder 

paint is thrown through the air, covering them in a bright array of colours.  

Date Year Groups Time 

Thursday  26th September 
2024 

Year R 
Year 1 
Year 2 

2.15pm – 3.00pm 

Friday 27th September 2024 Year 3 
Year 4 
Year 5 
Year 6 

2.00pm – 3.00pm 

 

The children will bring home sponsor forms for the COLOUR RUN. All sponsorship will be 

used to develop the wider opportunities and personal development of the children throughout 

the school year.  

During the COLOUR RUN we eagerly invite parents to come and watch the children enjoy 

an afternoon of fun and colour! More information regarding the running of the day and 

sponsorship collection will be sent out in the coming weeks.  

Children can come to school on their COLOUR RUN day in a white top (for best impact) 

or their old clothes that parents are happy to be covered in a rainbow of powder paint. All 

powder paint is hypoallergenic but if you have any concerns, please speak with your class 

teacher. If you are concerned about their hair being coloured then the children are also 

welcome to wear a hat for the event. 

Thank you for your continued support,  

Miss Meredith 

Personal Development Lead. 


